March 4, 2016
To whom it may concern:

It has come to our attention that there will be 8 townhomes built behind our property 4744 Sunshine
Ave, Santa Rosa. Although this is clearly not in our best interest, we realize that there is nothing that
can be done to stop this building from happening because the zoning ailows it. However, we would like
to recommend that you take into consideration the enormous disruption that this will have on our
beautiful country property. We ask that you are considerate when planning for your project and please
include a tall fence and trees that will mitigate the noise from the townhomes. We also ask that you are
considerate as to strategize as best you can to take in consideration our property.

We have owned this property for aimost 40 years now and love the country feel that we enjoy with
having .5 an acre. We would appreciate all of the considerations possible when constructing your
buildings.

if you have any questions or if you would like to reach us. You can contact Alejandra at
salgadomendez10@yahoo.com or 707-481-9946

Thank You,
Daniel A. Salgado
Carmen Salgado

Leobardo Mendez

Maria Alejandra Mengdez
\’g . MM
whners of 4744 Sunshihe Avenue Santa Rosa, Califarnia
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Hollister, Aaron

From: Mike Raymond <fanman7@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 31, 2018 8:32 AM
To: Hollister, Aaron

Subject: PRJ17-077, CUP17-136 AND MAJ17-004
Aaron

| appose any increase in density on the east side 101 along the Hi-Way 12 corridor until Santa Rosa Planning addresses
the east bound Hi Way 12 and Farmers lane intersection.

Thanks

Mike Raymond

2575 Knolls Drive

Santa Rosa
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